
Thomas Martin
Sanford Maine
LD 1847
My name is Tom Martin, and I’m a patient in Maine’s medical cannabis program. LD 
1847 would destroy the program I rely on by forcing most small caregivers out of 
business. The bill adds burdens like THC caps, mandatory testing, and new 
taxes—regulations that make it nearly impossible for small growers to survive. These 
rules punish small-batch producers, reduce strain variety, increase prices, and limit 
access for patients like me.
Maine’s program was built to prioritize patients and caregivers—not corporate profits.
Please vote no on LD 1847.
Thank you.


